
 
HEAVY VEHICLE OPERATIONS 
 

UPDATE
Our reference:  D12#77947 HVO 22-2012 
 

 Works on South Dale River Bridge (#4863),  
York-Williams Road,  

Brookton 
 
Main Roads Western Australia would like to advise the transport industry that refurbishment works 
will be conducted on South Dale River Bridge (#4863), on the York-Williams Road, Brookton. 
 
 
Period 
 
Works will commence on Monday 19 March 2012 and continue through to Friday 13 April 2012. 
 
The site hours are 7:00am to 5:30pm daily. 
 
 
Conditions 
 
The road will be reduced to one lane controlled by traffic signals. 
 
Operators transporting oversize loads wider than 3.0 m and / or lower than 1.2 m ground 
clearance, must seek an alternate route as access will not be suitable. 
 
 
Contact 
 
Site supervisor, Kevin Jones, 0408 990 409.  
 
 
Cancellation 
 
This HVO Update will self-cancel when the works are complete. 
 
 
 
 
 
Pascal Felix 
Acting Director Heavy Vehicle Operations  
16 March 2012 
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